February 21, 2013

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing a letter of recommendation on behalf of Magdalena Wozny to be considered
as one of your scholarship recipients. I have known Magdalena throughout her academic
journey and have I have been impressed by her knowledge, diligence and work ethic.
Magdalena has continually demonstrated a commitment to providing excellence in
nursing and life-long learning. She is dedicated individual who embraces the core values
of nursing, in both the academic as well as in the clinical arena. Magdalena consistently
strives to maintain an environment that is fostered by caring where respect, trust,
engagement are actualized. In addition, over the past two academic years Magdalena has
proven to be dependable, honest and hardworking.

To conclude, I would like to restate my strong recommendation for Magdalena Wozny.
If you are seeking worthy recipient, than Magdalena is an excellent choice. I am sure that
you will find her to be a candidate whose talents will only shine further through her
advancement and continued education.

If you have any further questions regarding Magdalena, or this recommendation, please
do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
Laurie A. Franklin MS, RN

Instructor of Nursing

St. Elizabeth College of Nursing
2215 Genesee St.

Utica, New York 13501

Office Phone: 315 734-3026




